
 

SHARMANS CROSS JUNIOR SCHOOL 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are very excited to announce that we have a new coach joining our football club that is FA 

qualified and she would love more girls from year 5 and 6 to take part!  The club will run each 

Monday between 3:30 – 4:30pm during the spring term and will start 10th February.  

 

If there is great interest then we will have to allocate places on a first come first serve basis.  

You will be notified if your child has been successful in gaining a place at the club. 

 

Please can you meet your child at the main entrance at 4:30pm or indicate on the slip below if 

they need to go to Kids Club afterwards. 

 

Please complete and return the slip below to Mrs Snowden. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Snowden and Mr Collett 

(P.E. Co-ordinator) 
 

 

 

�………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Football Club – FAO Mrs Snowden 

 

 

I give permission for my child       in class      to attend 

football club on Monday nights. 

 

 

Please tick the appropriate box: 

 

I shall collect my child from the main entrance at 4:30pm. 

 

My child will need to go to Swallows at the end of the session. 

 

 
 

Signed:         (Parent/Guardian) 


